Notth Star Community Council

Regular Meeting
Minutes of April 2004

The Board of Directors of the North Star Community Council met on April 28, 2004, 7:00 PM at the
Notth Star Elementary School.

Attendance

Board members present: Barbata J Pepek, chairperson; Michael Mitchell, vice chairperson; Kattaryna
Stiles, sectetary; Sandra Keich, treasurer; Bonnie jack.

Board members absent: Harriet Drummond, FCC delegate; Karen Have; Gwyn Howard.

Guests: Sgt. Roy LeBlanc, APD; Daniel Sullivan, Municipal Assembly; Jon Spring, MOA; Sam
O’Conner, Trail Watch; Pamela Jennings, Municipal Assembly; Frank McQuery;

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.

A. Approval of minutes
Action: The March minutes were moved for apptoval by Kattaryna Stiles and seconded by Sandra
Keich. There was no objection.

B. Approval of Agenda
Action: Agenda moved for approval without substantial modification by Kattaryna Stiles and
seconded by Sandra Keich. There was no objection.

C. Treasurer’s Report
The Treasurer reported $557 in the council’s regular account and $126 in the super saver account.
No action taken.

D. Assembly Report
Assembly member Dan Sullivan repotted that the municipal election has been certified and new
Assembly members have been sworn in. He also gave an update on the municipal budget and on
state funding for the Anchorage School District.
Assembly member Pamela Jennings teported on development in the Turnagain area and advised
members that solid waste rates will be increasing for the first time since 1990.
No action taken.

E. Legislative Report
None provided.
No action taken.

F. School Board Report
None provided.
No action taken.

G. Police Report
Sgt. LeBlanc repotted on an influx of crime in surrounding areas related to late night teen activity
and reported on the successes of prostitution stings in the area. Concerns were expressed that
NSCC gets ctime ovetflow due to the proximity of Northern Lights Blvd. Unmarked police cars
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will be out in evenings doing traffic enforcement. The Community Service officer will start taking
care of junk cars, which can be reported via email to Sgt. LeBlanc.
No action taken.

Community Patrol and Trail Watch Report

Sam O’Connet reported that citizens can contact the volunteer hotline at 227-5157 to get involved
with the Community Patrol ot Ttail Watch Programs.

No action taken.

Resolution for “Context Sensitive Transportation Projects”

Kattaryna made a motion to table any actions to make revisions to resolution language. Bonnie
seconded.

No action taken.

Long Range Transportation Plan

John Spring of the Municipality of Anchorage Transportation Planning Division gave a report on
rapid transit ideas for the municipality. Discussion will be continued at a later tmeeting,

No action taken.

Repainting Romig Hill Wall Mural.
Discussion tabled until next meeting.
No action taken.

Adjournment
Action: Motion to adjourn by Bonnie Jack and seconded by Kattaryna Stiles. There was no
objection. Meeting adjourned at 9:08 PM

The next Notth Star Community Council meeting will be held May 26, 2004. 7:00 PM at Notrth
Star Elementary School.



